
	
  
	
  
	
  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN That the Santa Monica Community College District intends to 
renew the dedication of certain real property to New	
  Cingular	
  Wireless	
  PCS,	
  LLC	
  to operate 
and maintain a cell site on the 2nd	
  floor	
  and	
  on	
  the	
  rooftop	
  of	
  the	
  Administration	
  Building.	
  
 

This Notice is being provided in accordance with the requirements of Education 
Code Section 81312, which requires the District to hold a public hearing to receive any 
comment prior to adoption of a resolution approving renew of the dedication. 
  

The Santa Monica Community College District Board of Trustees shall hold a public 
hearing on November 3, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. in the Board Room at the Business Building 
Room 117, Santa Monica College, 1900 Pico Boulevard, Santa Monica, CA 90405 for the 
purpose of taking public comment prior to the approval of renew the dedication.  
 

The Resolution of the Board of Trustees of the Santa Monica Community College 
District of its intention to renew this dedication was adopted on October 6, 2015.  A copy of 
the resolution can be found at http://www.smc.edu/ACG/Pages/Trustees-Meeting-
Information.aspx 

 
Any inquiries or correspondence should be sent to Charlie Yen, Director of Contract 

Services, Santa Monica Community College District, 1900 Pico Boulevard, Santa Monica, 
California 90405. 
	
  


